
 

 

 

June 02, 2017 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Re: FCC ID #:  2ABVK80085 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
We, goTenna Inc, received a Grant of Equipment Authorization for the above-referenced 
equipment on 12/20/2016, a copy of which is attached as Exhibit A.  Pursuant to 47 CFR 
2.1043(b)(3), we respectfully request you grant a Permissive Change to allow the equipment to 
transmit at a higher duty cycle – specifically allowing a transmission of any permitted frequency 
up to 400 ms within a 20 second period, as allowed under 15.247(a)(1)(i), from originally 40 ms. 
 
The change to the hardware is minimal and do not affect the desired fundamental RF 
characteristics.  It consists of addition of a Metal Shield Can to suppress the unwanted harmonic 
emissions induced by the higher transmission duty cycle.  The enclosure and all other remaining 
components are identical as originally certified, and the output power rating remains the same.  
Schematics and BOM are electrically equivalent; Tune-up procedure, block diagram, and user 
manual are the same. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Jorge Perdomo  
Co-Founder 
goTenna Inc. 
 


